
Yes, I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This 

project has the potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into the 

state and restore an area of Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair. Today, fish cannot 

swim past the Yellow Pine pit and heavy metals are leaching into the ground and surface water. The 

Stibnite Gold Project can leave the conditions better than they are today. 

The Stibnite Gold Project would secure America's only source of antimony. Today, we predominately 

rely on China and Russia for this critical mineral, which is concerning given its importance. Antimony 

is used heavily in national defense applications, including everything from munitions to military 

uniforms. It is also key to the clean energy transition. In fact, Perpetua Resources plans to supply 

antimony to large-scale battery maker Ambri, so they can commercialize their technology. The 

antimony from Stibnite could help power approximately 1 million homes with solar power for the 

battery's 20+ lifespan. I support the Stibnite Gold Project using the Burntlog route because I want to 

help America reach our clean energy goals and remain a safe country. 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with the 2021 Modified Mine Plan for 

the Stibnite Gold Project as it is important to all Idahoans. After more than 12 years of scientific 

analysis by the company and six years of regulatory review that the project, we should not have to 

wait much longer to recognize the project's benefits. 

Absolutely. 

Richard Kolseth 


